
 

 

 

 

    

March 2020 

Hello Friends & Ministry Partners! 

 

It is such a blessing to have you all on the team for reaching Sierra  

Leone for Christ! Can you believe September is only 6 months away?  

While we are in countdown mode toward our target of a September  

move, God continues to bless us with a busy schedule of meetings  

and conferences. We recognize that accomplishing these goals are  

a result of God honoring obedience, faithful giving, and prayer.   

Shaun and Wes will be traveling to Sierra Leone in June. They will  

serve at the annual military conference, secure housing, and finalize numerous other details  

related to our family’s move.  There still remains much work to be done over the next several months 

 and we are asking you to pray, specifically, for the following:  

• The remainder of our monthly financial needs, as well as the remaining $5,000.00 needed for our 

one-time set-up cost expenses, to be met 

• The filling of our few remaining calendar openings  

• Wisdom regarding the logistics of our move in September 

• The health of our family (physically, spiritually, & emotionally) 

Thank You! 

 
The Evans Family 

(Shaun, Christin, Kaitlyn, Kameron, & Wes) 

Matthew 9:36-38 

 

 

 


